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Ordinary Vacancy for a Parish Councillor from 

9th May 2023 

 

Are you looking for a new challenge? 

Do you want to make a positive difference? 

Would you like to influence decisions that affect your community? 

 

A vacancy exists on the Parish Council due to there not being enough 

candidates standing for election on the 4 May 2023.  This vacancy can 

be filled by co-option and the term of office will run from 9th May 2023 

until May 2027.  If you are interested in being considered, please apply 

in writing to the Clerk, providing brief background details and stating 

why you would like to join the Council. 

 

To qualify, you must be a British subject, aged over 18 years old, and 

an elector.  You must reside in, or within 3 miles of the Kegworth 

parish boundary, or occupy as owner or tenant any land or premises 

therein, or have your principal or only place of work here, and you 

must not be disqualified from holding office as a Councillor 
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